
Thank you to all our families, old and new, who were able
to come to this half term’s stay and play. It was lovely to

see everyone enjoying the provision together. 

Our final stay and play for this school year will be on
Friday 13th June at 8:45-9:45am. We hope you can join

us!

Kai and Siavash for
their budding

friendship in the
dressing up

Text

We could not be prouder of our Year 6 children! They have all
taken on their SATs  week with such calm, strength and

resilience. 
We hope you have a fantastic weekend - it is well deserved!

Year 6 - you smashed it!
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EYFS Stay and Play

22 May - 9amClass 1 Sports Day 

Year 5 Forest School

Upcoming Events

Golden Welly 

Wed 21st May

Year 6 Forest School Tues 20th May

Class 2,3,4 Sports Day 22 May - 1pm



How did we SHINE this week? 
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Phoenix (YR)
Hettie (Y2)

Lincoln (Y3)
Lauren (Y5) Resilience Award

Mary-Kate (YR) for persisting with writing letters even when it gets
tricky to form them.
Owen (YR) for persisting with writing letters even when it get’s tricky
to form them.
Maddison (Y2) for being super sensible with your new glasses and
trying hard with your work whilst getting used to them.
All of Year 6 for their fantastic attitudes towards their SATs tests
this week. 

Star Mathematician Award

Shining Stars
Class 1 -  Sienna S for always having a go at activities and consistently trying your
hardest. 

Class 2 - Josie for being a super star this week and trying really hard with your
learning.

Class 3 - Oliver M for always trying your best in everything you do.

Class 4 - Ann-Marie for an excellent week of demonstrating the Kellington Way. 



As we still have unwanted visitors in
our school, we will be relaunching our

BUG BUSTING DRIVE! 
Please check your child’s hair every

couple of days so we can work
together to eradicate those beasties!
For thorough advice on identification,

treatment and ongoing prevention,
please click on the link below.

NHS Headlice and Nits

Bug Busting Together
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This week’s attendance:
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4 hours!

Your paragraph text

Staffing Update

We are delighted to welcome back Mrs Hurd to the office following her
maternity leave. Mrs Gooch will also remain with us until half term. This
means the office will be open all day Monday-Wednesday the Thursday

and Friday mornings. 
It is with sadness that we will be saying goodbye to our caretaker, Mrs

Smith who is retiring in October. Thank you for all you do and have done
for us. 

School Photos Incoming! 

Active Photography will be
returning to school to take our

annual class photos. This will be
during the usual school day. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
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Kellington Caretaker Opportunity

While we appreciate that seems a long way off, we are
currently advertising the role to ensure that we have a

replacement ready to take over the role
If you are interested in joining the team, please click

the link

Caretaker Role

Wraparound Care  at Kellington!

We are excited to announce that our successful breakfast club will be
extending its hours after half term. 

Breakfast club will be available from 7.30am!
7.30-8.45am session - £3.75
8.00-8.45am session - £2.50

After half term, we are even more excited to announce that we will be
providing an after school club from 3.15-6pm. Start dates to follow! 

The sessions are priced at:
3.15-5.00pm - £6.00
3.15-6.00pm - £8.00

These sessions are pre-bookable with the office. Please contact
admin@kp.starmat.uk for bookings. 

https://mynewterm.com/jobs/17011/EDV-2025-SMAT-31111


Forest School Holiday Club

Parent Survey

Our team is gearing up for a new survey in which we'll be giving
you the opportunity

to express your opinion on parent and carer engagement at
Kellington and your overall

confidence in the school’s strategy. Our goal is to open up a
communication channel

where your voice is heard and organised in such a way that we
can create the best

learning environment for your child. To help us with this, we're
working together with

the Edurio survey platform.
To complete the survey, please click here: Edurio Parent Survey

Surveys are completely anonymous and confidential, though
the responses will be

aggregated for the purpose of analysis. Please note that the
survey needs to be

completed in one sitting. The
survey should take no more than 15 minutes to complete.

Your opinion and honesty are much appreciated. If you have any
questions or

concerns please be in touch.
We look forward to your feedback!
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http://edurio.com/poll/mr4UR9

